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Raising the tax on short-term, transient lodging is a modest, common sense solution 

for enhancing support of the wildlife and wildlife habitats that attract so many visitors 

to Oregon for diverse reasons. The proposed tax increase is all the more sound since 

the monies raised by the tax are required to go in full to the Recovering Oregon’s 

Wildlife Fund Subaccount and its stated purpose. 

 

 

 

 


